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DATE: November 8,2001 
TO: Carol T. Purvis, Administrative Assistant 11, Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Administrative Services 
FROM: Mary Anne Helton, Senior Attomey, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Docket No. 001 574-EQ 

Attached is FAW Notice that should be published in the Notice of Changes, Corrections,a 
dn Withdrawals Section of the Florida Admoinistrative Weekly. Please forward the notice to the 
Bureau of Administrative Code by Wednesday, November 14,2001. 

cc: Wanda Terrell 
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